Community Consultation Period
December 2019

Tasman Highway/ Skyline Drive Intersection Upgrade

The Tasman Highway/ Skyline Drive Intersection is an important aspect of the State
Government initiative to upgrade the Great Eastern Drive and enhance the driving
experience and improve safety for visitors and locals on this iconic stretch of the Tasman
Highway.

The project will deliver improved road safety, improved pedestrian safety and safer bus movements
at the intersection.

The design consultant has been appointed by the Department of State Growth and we invite you to
comment on the two proposed design options.

Community Information Session

View the design options, provide feedback including your preferred option and talk to project staff.
When: Saturday, |4 December 2019, 11:30 am — 2:30 pm

Where: Surfside Motor Inn, 269 Tasman Highway, Beaumaris

The two proposed design options can also be viewed at the Break O’Day Council from 2-14
December 2019. Feedback forms and sealed comments boxes will be provided at both locations.

The design will be finalised by the Department when consultation with the community and key
stakeholders has been completed. Construction is planned for the 2020-2021 construction season.

Contact

If you have any questions or require further information on this project, please contact our
Stakeholder Engagement Consultant, Lucy Bennett on 0408 074 592 or
lucy@venturercommunications.com.

For more information on our projects, or to view the two proposed designs online visit
transport.tas.gov.au.


mailto:lucy@venturercommunications.com

	Tasman Highway/ Skyline Drive Intersection Upgrade
	The Tasman Highway/ Skyline Drive Intersection is an important aspect of the State Government initiative to upgrade the Great Eastern Drive and enhance the driving experience and improve safety for visitors and locals on this iconic stretch of the Tas...
	Community Information Session
	Contact

	Community Consultation Period  December 2019

